Principal: Kat Lang



October 2025

## Co-Curricular and After-school Clubs Term 2

Dear Families,

At Dixons, we work within our communities to establish joyful, rigorous, high performing schools, which maximise attainment, value diversity, develop character and build cultural capital. In light of this, we are excited to continue our co-curricular programme, giving the opportunity for all students to participate in a range of activities and after-school childcare provision, free of charge. Places for clubs should be booked for the half term ahead by completing the online form. Please see below for a summary of this term's provision.

Clubs for term 2 will run from Monday 3 November until the holidays, when you can sign up for term 3.

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Homework Club	Homework Club	Homework Club	Homework Club	Homework Club
Crochet	Book Club	KS3 Football	Debating	KS4 Football
Movie Club	Mathletes	Science Practical		Sign Language
Multi-sports	Indoor Rowing	Yoga (Week A only)		Trampolining
	Textiles			Retro Video Games (Week A only)
	Board Games			
	Choir			

In addition to these clubs, more information will be shared about signing up for our free instrumental music lessons and after-school music clubs later in the term.

All co-curriculars will run from 3.15-4.15pm, with the exception of Homework club in the library, which will remain available until 4.45 each day. Students can be collected from the Trinity Rd entrance at the end of the club. In order to stay behind after school, students must either sign up to a regular co-curricular club or attend homework club in the library. Attendance at Homework club can be ad-hoc, but students **must** sign in with the member of staff in the Library to ensure the safeguarding of everyone on site.

Places at some clubs are likely to be limited and will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis (or by ballot). If a student regularly does not attend, they may lose their place. The clubs on offer and places for clubs will be reallocated after the February half-term holidays. Please note, students will not be allowed to re-enter the academy if they have left the building at the end of the day. The academy will be completely closed to students after 4.45. If a student receives a correction, they must attend the correction instead of the club.

If you wish your child to attend any after-school clubs, please complete the forms quiz by scanning the QR code below by **1 November 2025** or by visiting <a href="https://forms.cloud.microsoft/e/D16iAAjeSG">https://forms.cloud.microsoft/e/D16iAAjeSG</a>

Yours faithfully

Lydia Gayle
Vice Principal

